
From: Tatlow, Kate  
Sent: 14 October 2022 15:07 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/2954/P 
 
Good afternoon 
 
Thank-you for consulting us on amended proposals for this site. Could I 
please check the response deadline for this consultation please? I 
believe it is 19th October – 21 days from the date of your letter 29th 
September – however, if it is before then please could we request an 
extension until this date please? 
 
I would be grateful if you could let me know as soon as possible. 
 
Many thanks for your help with this matter. 
 
Best wishes 

Kate Tatlow 
Business Officer | London & South East Region 
Historic England | 4th floor, Cannon Bridge House, 25 Dowgate Hill, 
London, EC4R 2YA 
 
I work part-time and Wednesday is my non-working day. 
 


